
 
 

 

 
Kanes Bridge Temporary Closure 

Kanes Bridge will be temporarily closed for decking 
replacement works on 15th of September from 
7:00am to 6:00pm. During this time, there will be no 
access across Kanes Bridge. Alternative routes to 
the other side of the river are available.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Parks Victoria apologises for any inconvenience. 

 

 
 
 
 


